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Townsend, Erle

From: Hinkel, Bill

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 9:06 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments; Cayting, Lynne A

Subject: FW: Automatic reply: BEP question/comment

Please see comment below on 127-A. 

 

Thanks, 

Bill 

 

William F. Hinkel 

Executive Analyst 

Board of Environmental Protection 

17 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 

(207) 314-1458 

bill.hinkel@maine.gov 

 

From: Norma Athearn <normaathearn@gmail.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 11:18 PM 

To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 

Subject: Re: Automatic reply: BEP question/comment 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please tell your committee members that we wish them to vote NO tomorrow on the electric vehicle mandates!  

Thank you! 

Norma Athearn 

Rockland 

 

On Dec 19, 2023, at 11:29 PM, Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> wrote: 

 

  

Thank you for your email. I will respond to emails as soon as possible given the extensive power outages in 

Maine.  

  

  

 


